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Rhode Cooper Kenny Behr
Principal Associate Principal

January 26, 2023
Dear Families,

Parent-Teacher Conferences will be held on Wednesday, January 31 from 5 p.m. to 7 p.m. During
the conference, you will be able to meet with your student(s)’s teachers and speak to them about their
academic progress. We will also have a Spanish and a Bengali translator at the conference for our
families that might need this service.

We believe that direct and personal communication with your student(s)’s teachers is vital to their
success. We encourage you to participate in these Parent-Teacher conferences. If for some reason you
cannot attend, please be reminded that you are welcome to call the school throughout the school year to
make an appointment.

We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday.

Thank you,

Sincerely Yours,
Rhode Cooper
Principal
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